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Kirk Grable and Richard Starkey of the Indianapolis office are mentioned
in The Indiana Lawyer's article "20-year-old statute being increasingly
used for public-private partnership agreements" for their work as legal
counsel in the collaboration of the city of West Lafayette and Purdue
University in a public-private partnership.
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